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June 29, 2000

Princes Street 17

E127GD Edinburgh

Scotland

28 March, 2002

Mrs. Harley

To: Erica Harley

Human Resources Deparment

Shell Oil

Wardour Street

London W1

RE: International Sales Executive
Dear Mrs. Harley,
I would like at Shell Oil as an international sales executive.

Working in the petro-industry for several years I gained experience and high qualification. And by working abroad in many countries I accomplished managing cultural diversity and seizing the its opportunities.

My preference would be working in Britain as this is the place where my family lives which requires an appropriate amount of my time.

I would be delighted to personally meet with you for an interview. 

Contact information:

Phone: 
09943-521774

Email:
george.wakefield@eon.com

Sincerely,
George Wakefield

